
 

 

 

CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

 
 
Title:   Contract Renewal - The Ferguson Group 
 
From: Greg Demko, City Manager Meeting Date: June 3, 2019 

    
Public Hearing: N./A Advertising Date:   N/A 
  Advertised By:  
    
Attachments: 
 

Proposed Contract 

 
 
PURPOSE:   
Approval of contract renewal with The Ferguson Group (TFG) as the City’s Washington Lobbyist. 
 
BACKGROUND:   
The Ferguson Group has served as the Washington Representative to the City of High Point for the past fifteen 
years focusing on securing federal funds for the City’s projects. 
 
BUDGET IMPACT:   
Funding is appropriated in the 2019 – 2020 Annual Budget 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:  
Council is requested to authorize the appropriate city official to execute contract with The Ferguson Group for 
the period of July 1, 2019 – June 30, 2020.  
 
 


